
I believe this Bill is not in the best interest of the citizens of Oregon and I hope it does not move forward. 
In my experience, conflicts between family members are extremely personal and laws like this can be 
used to unfair advantage. 
 
Protecting all participants in a family dispute in a family dispute must be of the highest priority. The 
threat of physical harm needs to be eliminated. These things I understand,  but this Bill offers a means of 
vengeance , loss of freedoms and unfair opportunity to cause lasting harm simply by an unproven 
accusations. 
 
I am a competitive shooter, firearms safety officer and advocate for the 2nd Amendment Rights of all 
people. I would be willing to help draft a modification of this Bill to better serve the citizens of Oregon. 
 
Tommy King 
Redmond,Oregon 
 


